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24th October 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The Year 5 and Year 6 residential trip to Manor Adventure in Builth Wells has been booked and will 

take place from Monday 6th February to Wednesday 8th February 2023. 

 

After some negotiating and being able to secure additional funding we are 

really pleased to be able to offer the trip for £145 per child. 

 

If you are interested in your child taking part in this adventure, could you 

please pay a deposit of £45 by Friday 18th November 2022 which will be 

payable online through the Civica Pay portal. Further payments can then be 

made in instalments, either weekly or monthly leading up to the visit. We 

will let you know the date the final payment will need to be made by as soon 

as possible.   

 

This is a fantastic opportunity for our pupils, and it helps develop confidence and team building 

which children find beneficial throughout the rest of their school years and beyond.   

 

You can take a peek at Manor Adventure here: https://www.manoradventure.com/abernant-

lake.php 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 
        

L Smith   

Headteacher 


